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At a recent Study Committee meeting, the suggestion of re-prioritizing the Potential List 
was made.   
 
Attached is a copy of the Potential List.   
 
Also attached is a copy of the June 27, 2002 Study Committee Meeting Minutes.  The 
Committee discussed the potential list with Dr. Jane Busch at that meeting.  
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